
From: scdmpoole@peak.org
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Rep BoshartDavis
Subject: Fwd: Cap and Trade Legislation Lies
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 7:48:17 AM

To Whom It May Concern;

Please allow this correspondence to be made part of the record.

Thank you.

Stephen Poole

From: "Rep ShellyBoshartDavis" <Rep.ShellyBoshartDavis@oregonlegislature.gov>
To: "scdmpoole" <scdmpoole@peak.org>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:06:44 PM
Subject: RE: Cap and Trade Legislation Lies

Stephen, I am in 100% agreement with you. Can you please email your comments to the Senate on
Natural Resources and Environment? Their email is senr.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov. They are
excepting comments until tomorrow on this legislation. Thank you!
Shelly
 

Shelly Boshart Davis
________________________________________

Oregon House of Representatives
House District 15
(O) (503) 986-1415
900 Court Street, Office 389 | Salem OR,97301
www.oregonlegislature.gov/boshartdavis
 
Please note that all emails sent to and from this email address are shared
among Representative Boshart Davis and her staff, and may be subject to
disclosure under Oregon public records laws.
 
 

 
 

From: scdmpoole@peak.org <scdmpoole@peak.org> 
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 12:50 PM
To: Rep BoshartDavis <Rep.ShellyBoshartDavis@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: Cap and Trade Legislation Lies
 
Representative Boshart;
 
Rather than restate, I would like to address my concerns by copying a
correspondence sent earlier to Sara Gelser:

mailto:scdmpoole@peak.org
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:Rep.ShellyBoshartDavis@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:senr.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
https://www.oregonlegislature.gov/boshartdavis


 
This correspondence is an meant to express my concerns with the attempt by the
Oregon governing body to force the citizens to accept the blatant destruction of this
state and its economy.
 
As a business owner, homeowner, scientist (yes, I have published my work and have
been employed in scientific work) and a rational thinking individual, I am at a loss as
to why the legislature believes that an overt transfer of wealth will atone for the
misconceived lies of 'climate change' or whatever you may call it.  For what reason? 
You may personally believe that we 'have to do something' is the proper approach,
but this is not what the citizenry you are representing believes.  I also must address
the fact that the lies that we are supposed to accept, and you have apparently
accepted, are rooted in the immoral destructive forces of communism as stated early
in the 20th century by those intent on taking control of the population by force.
 
Every effort must be taken to stop this insanity and the re-election of those who
continue to perpetrate their desire to control.  I do not believe, as has been recently
stated by those in the Democrat party, that the voters' do not know what they are
doing' while the elected officials do.  I challenge you and the legislature to prove
beyond a reasonable doubt any of the pseudo-science.  If you believe that you can
accomplish this, then you do not understand the scientific process.  
 
Should you continue in your endeavors, you will be part of the body responsible for
the loss of businesses, homeownership and breaking apart of families.  The
consequences are dire and will have long lasting effects in this world and elsewhere.
 
I am not sure if I expect a reply but your comments are welcome.
 
 
Stephen Poole


